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Temporary closure from 5th November 2020

Dear Pirates and Friends,

As of Thursday 5th of November 2020, in line with the latest government guidance and the second national
lockdown, with a heavy heart we have suspended all activities until further notice and The Pirate Castle is
temporarily closed.

We understand that this news will be disappointing and thank you for your continued support. The team will be
working hard behind the scenes to assure The Pirate Castle’s future during these challenging times.

We will let you know when we are able to start activities again and look forward to reopening as soon as possible.
In the meantime, keep safe!

Best wishes from The Pirate Castle team.
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